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Mr Barry reported on the negotiations with the firefighters union to date. It will be a three­

year contract. 

The "Quinn bill" provision is being negotiated. This is the clause that provides for additional 
salary for educational credits. It looks as if there will be a compromise on "from now on." New 
hires will not get the benefit and no further benefits will apply to current employees. 

One of the negotiators feels the pay raise should be 0-0-0 over the next three years. One 
Prudential Committee members agreed this was appropriate. A raise of 0-1-2 was suggested by 
a Prudential Committee member. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted 

LAURIE C. HADLEY 
Clerk 


